Dolwyddelan Open Gardens 2024

The St Gwyddelan’s fundraising event was
held on Saturday 27™ July this year, with
the sunshine and most people arriving a
little later than the start time of 10am. With
16 entries and four new gardens to have a
look around, including the community
, «~# B8 garden allotments at the pavilion to see,
refreshments avallable plants to purchase and poetry renditions to
enjoy, there was something for everyone.

‘A wonderful day, we really enjoyed it, thank you’ (local resident)

It was lovely to see a number of gardens embracing ‘gardening for
biodiversity’, with grass and flower meadows, sedum roofs and lots of
fruit and vegetables growing.

If you are interested in opening your garden for
people to look around next year, we have a
provisional date of 7! June 2025, please do get
in touch with Sue Layland at
sue.layland@gmail.com

A huge thank you to everyone who took part and supported the open
gardens this year, we look forward to seeing you again in 2025.

St Gwyddelan’s Church is part of the BroGwydyr ministry area,
information about services and events are available on the website
https://brogwydyr.cymru where you can sign up for the weekly
newsletter and our facebook page www.facebook.com/StGwyddelan




